
This event is being held for the benefit of any Contractors interested in learning more about the Turnpike’s 
anticipated bid schedule & future construction projects.  Representatives from our Procurement & Engineering 
Departments, including the Chief Engineer, will be present to answer questions.  All contractors, including those 
interested in learing more about the Commission's Business Inclusion Program, are encouraged to attend.

RSVP Required By October 28th: 

Helen Guggenbiller at helen.guggenbiller@ohioturnpike.org 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission

Construction Forecast Night 
& Open House

Please join us...
What: Ohio Turnpike Construction Forecast Night 

When: Tuesday, Nov. 1st, 5:00PM - 7:00PM

Where: Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission Headquarters 
682 Prospect St. Berea, OH 44017

mailto:helen.guggenbiller%40ohioturnpike.org?subject=Ohio%20Turnpike%20Construction%20Forecast%20Night%20and%20Open%20House-RSVP



